
 

Freddie Mac Announces Retirement of Index Amortization Pools 
 
September 22, 2017 
 
Freddie Mac will retire the following reference pools in January 2018. The last publication of 
factors for the Index Amortization pools and the Index Amortization Report will be December 6, 
2017.  These pools have remaining balances of less than 10% of their original principal balance. 
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If you have any questions, please contact Investor Inquiry at 800-336-3672 or 
Investor_Inquiry@FreddieMac.com. 
 


